From: Traci Cummings I

Sent: Thursday, September 21, 2023 1:18 PM
To: SPPC <sppc@london.ca>

Cc: Rahman, Corrine <crahman@Ilondon.ca>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Concern with new HUB

Hello,

| am a home owner in Foxfield neighborhood in London and | am verry concerned to hear about the new
homeless HUB planned for Fanshawe Park Rd at the motel/Black Pearl. This is not far for the businesses
around the proposed location and | am even more concerned given that Mastermind’s Toy Store is
located next door meaning the endless number of families with small children that visit the toy store on
a daily basis. Further concerns raise a flag with the music store located just a few buildings down which
also will have negative effect on their business as well.

As you know, Sir Arthur Currie public school and Whitehills Childcare are also in very close proximity to
the proposed location and cause greater concern and we are scheduled to have two more elementary
schools in the future in an area that continues to grow with new young families. Please don’t forget that
SAC has 17 portables and is already overcrowded and many children are outside and we don’t need
more individuals wandering around during school hours.

While | support there is a need to help these individuals in need and feel that the Parkwood location,
Victoria hospital location, My Sister’s Place are much better suited for safety for neighboring areas.

| hope you will reconsider the Fanshawe Park Road location!
Thank you in advance!
Traci Cummings

Tootsies Shoe Market





